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VITED!

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU...

Parkland School Division and Athabasca Delta Community School invite our families to
attend a Community Evening Engagement on Thursday, January 26th.

Our evening will begin at 6pm. A light meal of chili and bread will be provided.
We are honoured to have Elder Roy Ladoceur open our event with a prayer.

Parkland School Division Superintendent Shauna Boyce and Associate
Superintendent Scott Johnston, Division Principal Dean Bernard, and Principal Keith
Early will lead our Community Engagement conversations.

Our discussions will begin at 6:45pm, and will focus on the following topics:
- What do we need to know about your children and Fort Chipewyan?
- What are your thoughts for ways that Parkland School Division can support
student learning in Fort Chipewyan?

- What are your thoughts for designing a school calendar that works for /
Fort Chipewyan? fé/

Closing thoughts and prayer will occur at the end of the evening (8:30pm). paARKLAND
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